
 
December 26, 2017 

  
  
  
  
 
Mr. Ralph A. Butler, Director 
University of Missouri - Columbia 
Research Reactor Center 
1513 Research Park Drive 
Columbia, MO  65211 
 
SUBJECT:  EXAMINATION RESULTS LETTER NO. 50-186/OL-18-01, UNIVERSITY OF 

MISSOURI – COLUMBIA 
  
Dear Mr. Butler:  
  
This letter forwards to you personal privacy information associated with the operator licensing 
examination administered during the week of December 11, 2017.  This information 
supplements the publicly available information in the examination report.  Enclosure 1 lists 
individual grades for the candidate.  Enclosure 2 includes individual candidate summaries for 
the candidate (license/denial letters and supporting documentation).    
  
If you have any questions concerning this examination, please contact Mrs. Paulette Torres at 
(301) 415-5656 or via e-mail Paulette.Torres@nrc.gov. 
  
           Sincerely,   
  
           /RA/ 
               
 
                     Anthony J. Mendiola, Chief  
           Research and Test Reactors Oversight Branch   
                               Division of Licensing Projects  
           Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation  
  
Docket No. 50-186  
  
Enclosures:   
As Stated  
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